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Shropshire and Powys Advanced Riders 
  
Newsletter October 2018.  
 
Hi members, 
 
A big thank you to all the members who attended the AGM on 7th October.  The 
venue had to be changed at very short notice from The Four Crosses to the 
Snailbeach village hall.  Marion led a shortened ride out and then came to the 
village hall where a hot drink was had before the meeting commenced.  Only two members who went on 
the ride out failed to make the meeting, this was much better than some years but hopefully next year it will 
be 100 percent of the ride out that attends the meeting.  Following the AGM we now have three new 
members on the committee, Charles Bridgeman, Bryan Murphy and Stuart Edwards.  Welcome to you all. 
 
The new clothing that Mike Kinna has sorted out is very smart and the members who looked at it at the 
AGM thought it was very good.  Please have a look at the photos on the SaPAR web site, go to 
www.saparweb.com, click on the ‘Members’ tab below the title banner, then ‘Members Area’ then ‘Clothing’ 
to have a look.  If you want to order any items, no stock is held, contact Mike using the contacts form which 
can be found by clicking on the ‘Other’ tab on the group web site then ‘Contacts’ then ‘Contacts form’. 
 
Foden Classic show was cancelled due to a severe weather warning, no one wants their gazebo to fly 
away! 
 
The November ride out is lacking a ride leader.  Please think if you could help Ken by volunteering and 
leading the ride.  Contact Ken as above. 
 
Thank you.  October newsletter 2 will follow soon!  
 
 
Sally McMillan 
Secretary 
Shropshire and Powys Advanced Riders 
E-mail: secretary@saparweb.com. 
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